

August 29, 2018

Dear Susan at Eighmie Law Firm, PA,

On behalf of the Muscular Dystrophy Association and Publix Supermarkets, we would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$200.00.

Your donation is tax deductible. The Muscular Dystrophy Association Federal Tax ID no. is 13-1665552. For federal income tax purposes, this letter will serve to confirm that no goods or services were provided to you for this donation.

MDA is a voluntary health agency working to defeat 43 neuromuscular diseases through programs of worldwide research, comprehensive patient and community services, and farreaching professional education. The Association's programs are funded almost entirely by individual private contributors.

Your donation, combined with that of many other businesses and community leaders, helps to make our events a big success. You can feel proud knowing that, because of your generosity, MDA is able to help improve the quality of life for local children and adults who have neuromuscular diseases, and provide crucial program services nationwide, such as:

- The MDA Care Center
- Durable medical equipment from our Loan Closet
- MDA Summer Camp for children ages 8 to 17 years old
- ALS Clinic and Research

On behalf of all those we serve, our sincere appreciation for your generous support of the Muscular Dystrophy Association.

Sincerely,

Samantha Radaelli

Fundraising Coordinator

Samantha Radaelli